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Meeting Schedules: 
Council Meetings | 1st & 3rd Mondays – 7PM 
Planning Commission Meeting | 4th Tuesday – 7PM 
 
Follow us for more information: 
www.Covington-oh.gov 
www.Facebook.com/VillageofCovington  

 

Notes for the Month of August and Beyond: 
• The High Street Utilities Project is complete.  Thank you all for your patience during the process.  The 

next ODOT project is anticipated to begin in May 2022 which includes final paving and sidewalks.   
• The Face Street Pavement project is complete.  Check it out when you are stopping by the BOM for 

August – Sweet Treats. 
• The Old Rudy Elevator was purchased by the Village last month.  The site has been secured and “No 

Trespassing” signs are being put up.  The Village is currently obtaining funding to demolish the building. 
• The Schoolhouse Park project has held two open houses (June 28 and July 27) to get input on the 

future park.  The Council is set to approve the plan on August 16 at their regularly scheduled meeting. 
• The Village has gone out for bid for the design of a new Wastewater Treatment Facility.  Bids will be 

returned in August. 

Sweet Treats 

 
 
 
 
 

The August 2021 BOM feeds ice cream (and 
more) to the masses in the Village and 
beyond – Sweet Treats!  Sweet Treats has 
been in Covington since 2003, but just this 
year set down roots in a brick-and-mortar 
building on the corner of Face Street and 
High Street. 
Ice cream is only a part of the allure of Sweet 
Treats, as you can get hot dogs, pulled pork, 
and of course milkshakes (The Buckeye is 
highly recommended). 
Congratulations to Sweet Treats for being 
the August 2021 Business of the Month! For 
more information on Sweet Treats and to 
submit your business for consideration, 
please visit our website for more information 
- https://covington-oh.gov/business-of-the-
month/  
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